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KIMBERLY KLACIK ENDORSES WILLIE MONTAGUE FOR U.S. CONGRESS 

 

Willie Montague is running for U.S. Congress in Florida's 10th Congressional District. 

 
Baltimore, MD — Kimberly Klacik, President of the Red Renaissance PAC and former Republican Nominee for 

Congress in Maryland’s 7th District, proudly announces her endorsement of Willie Montague, Candidate for U.S. 

Congress in Florida’s 10th Congressional District. 
 

For nearly 8 years, Florida's 10th Congressional District has been held by the leftwing Val Demings, who disgracefully 

served as one of the seven impeachment managers against President Donald J. Trump in 2020. She is now leaving this 

seat behind to run for the U.S. Senate and it is pivotal we ensure her former seat is taken back by a constitutional 

conservative. I am formally endorsing the man I believe is perfect for the job, Dr. Willie J. Montague. 

 

Willie has been working with his community for years and unlike many D.C. politicians, he knows the people he will 

be representing. Having created many impressive organizations that focus on empowering and mentoring youth in his 

community, Willie understands the importance of our young people and the need to instill them with traditional values 

and character. The House of Representatives is a place to represent the people of a district, you can only do that 

properly by knowing the people you are representing and being among them.   

 

The people of Florida value the Second Amendment, the right to make personal healthcare decisions, election integrity, 

protecting the unborn, and ensuring that America and its allies are safe and respected. This is what Willie believes in 

too and it is time that this district in Florida is represented by someone that shares these values and American 

principles.  

 

Lately, we have been seeing a major rise in our nation of pastors getting involved into politics, however this is nothing 

new for our nation. At the founding there were many pastors who were pivotal in the revolution and thereafter the 

creation of our constitutional framing. As a pastor himself, Willie understands the spiritual warfare that is occurring in 

our nation right now. The assault on faith is very real and we must have fighters who are ready to make the case for 

religious freedom. Our country was founded on Judeo-Christian principles and values, the left has been trying to erase 

that history and is succeeding. Willie and other faith leaders like him are just what we need in a battle such as this.  

 

As I have been saying, we need young and active representatives to speak out in D.C. on behalf of everyday Americans 

who love liberty and reject tyranny.  

 

I encourage the people of Florida's 10th Congressional District to vote for Dr. Willie J. Montague. Our country is in 

danger and he is willing, able, and ready to push forward in our mission to save America! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kimberly Klacik 

RedRenaissance.com 

 

 

 

The Primary Election takes place August 23, 2022 and General Election on November 8, 2022. 

http://www.teamwillie.com/

